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«TodayDate»

March 31, 2014
Ohio Bureau Of Motor Vehicles
PO Box 16520






Columbus, Ohio 43216-6520
Our File no. XXXXX
Re: Notice of Appeal

BMV Case No.: XXXXXXX
To Whom It May Concern:


I am the attorney for Client’s Name Here.  Mr. Client received a notice of suspension because of an out of state DUI conviction from the Ohio BMV.  The notice is dated 3-12-14.  


Mr. Client was convicted of DUI in Kenton County, KY on 2-11-14; the Court imposed a 120-day license suspension.  Mr. Client’s driving suspension in KY is over on 6/11/2014 and pursuant to 4510.17(B), his Ohio suspension should be over then as well.


Attached is a certified copy of his KY Driving History Record from the KY Transportation Cabinet substantiating our position.  Please review entry 003 for the start and end date of the suspension.


I am requesting the OH BMV to update its records and amend the Notice of Suspension in this matter.  In the event that you are unwilling to do so, please consider this our formal notice of appeal and request for a hearing pursuant to 4510.17(B).  Thank you for reviewing this matter and if you would like to contact me, please feel free to call me at 513-333-0014.






Sincerely,







SUHRE & ASSOCIATES, LLC






     By:







Joseph B. Suhre IV
cc: file
